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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

Just a quick reminder 

about our trip to Ordsall 

Hall at the end of June. We 

have sent home copies of 

letters this week and would 

be most grateful if any 

outstanding permission 

slips/ remittances could be 

sent in as soon as possible. 

A contribution of £7.50 

would be appreciated by 

Monday 11th June. Pupil 

Premium children will be 

fully funded by the school.      

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily!

Spellings for this week (including possessive apostrophe): 

vein    weight 

children’s  men’s 

boys’   girls’ 

babies’   members’ 

suspects’   teachers’ 

Next week in English we will be continuing our 

work on ‘An Egyptian Cinderella’ and will be 

finishing off our work on the writing of play 

scripts.  

In maths we will be working on co-ordinates.  

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our current topic task relates to our shape and space work in maths. We are looking at symmetry 

and we would like to create a display about symmetrical designs in advertising or around the 

home. Please could children and parents have a good scout round the kitchen cupboards/internet 

and bring in some examples? This work is due in on Friday 18th May.  

English & Maths 

Word/ phrase Translation Phonetically 

No entiendo.  I don’t understand.  No en-tee-endo  


